
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Poly tanks with leaking bulkhead fittings 
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To all concerned: 

Swenson has learned that in certain conditions, the brass bulkhead fitting molded directly into the poly 
spray system tanks may leak.  If you encounter a poly tank with the brass bulkhead fittings that are 
leaking, please follow the corrective action below. 

 

Corrective Action:  

Swenson has developed a kit PN 04622-108-00 to replace the brass bulkhead fittings. (1) Repair kit will 
need to be ordered for each leaking tank. Swenson will reimburse for .5 labor hours per tank. Please 
contact Swenson at 888-825-7323 to order repair kits or for more information regarding this service 
bulletin. 

 

When ordering repair kits please have the following information ready: 

-Serial number of each affected unit 

-Size of the tank (gallons) 

 

 

Tools required: 1/2” drill, utility knife or deburring tool, tongue & groove pliers 

 

 

 

Completely drain entire spray system of all liquid.  Do not attempt this repair with liquid 
remaining in any part of the spray system.  Refer to chemical manufacturer’s MSDS 
sheet for proper PPE recommendations. 

 


